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Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

 

 

 

 To whom it may concern,

 

I am not a skier, nor do I visit the Lutsen area often. I am a Minnesota resident and do enjoy all outdoor activities.

 

I feel that this expansion would be a win/win for all. This would offer additional outdoor oppourtunities for all

people regardless of age, physical condition or skill level. This would also provide the local area a needed

economic boost and create additional local and state tax dollars. 

 

I understand the concern with preserving our wild areas, we do this well by protecting our nearby 1 million+ acres

of BWCA land. 

 

Let's allow this expansion to go forward and thank the business owners/investors for taking the risk and putting in

the hard work to see this project to fruition.

 

Jeff Dincau

Duluth, Mn

 

 


